

To: Peggy Siegal[REDACTED] jeevacation@gmail.com[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: Stephanie | Uncharted Outposts
Sent: Fri 6/26/2009 9:01:10 PM
Subject: Kenya Safari

Dear Peggy and Jeffrey,

I hope that you are both well!

I have received word back from all the properties and we have been able to negotiate postponement of the trip without any cancellation penalties under the following conditions:

- The total amount of this trip (land arrangements only) must be applied to travel completed by December 31st, 2009.
- Once the new dates have been confirmed there will be 100% forfeiture of trip cost in the event of cancellation. No further postponement will be allowed.
- Travel Insurance must be purchased once trip is confirmed.

In regards to the international air for [REDACTED], I am still sorting out the cancellation and change fees with the airline and will have more information in that regard next week.

Please let me know if you have any questions before then.

Thank you both and have a wonderful weekend!

Warmest Regards,
Stephanie.

Stephanie Hatfield

Uncharted Outposts

"Custom travel for a more intimate experience"

9 Village Lane, Santa Fe, NM 87505

www.unchartedoutposts.com



Please consider the environment before printing this email

We strive to make a difference in the lives of children and communities in Africa and in preserving the wildlife and ecology of this amazing continent. For more information please visit www.tusk.org.